Dear Volunteers,

As a way to say thank you for bringing Santa Claus to our homes and to our children, our community wanted do something special for our wonderful volunteers. You put big smiles on the faces of our children this holiday season and while we can't repay you completely, please accept this small token of our appreciation. Thank you for volunteering your time and for being there all year long. Please enjoy dinner prepared by local business owners, Tommy's Joint and Valentino's. Thanks again for all you do! You are appreciated.

Sincerely,

The Santangelo Family

The Grillo/Gibson

The Olsen Family

The Stroh Family

The Leone Family

The Ranieri Family

The Taluba Family

The Cooney Family

The Kinney Family

Elaine Clauer

Ivy Archer & Quin Buergal

The Farry Family

The Sachdeva Family

The Whiteside Family

Suzanne Kostaris and Family

Sylvia Carabello and Family

The Harms Girls and Family

The Spano Family

The Vasquez Family

Lynette Milligan

The Arocha Family

Stacey Downey and Family

The Longo Family

Dick Haupt

Orlando Travel

The Donnelly Family

Kris Mandaro and Family

The Lardiere Family

The Graves Family

The McGovern Family

The Johns Family

The Ricettelli Family

The Bodtman Family

Sandra Marques & Anthony Aubano

The Motley Family